
May 2018

Greetings from Mayor Rick Goldring

On behalf of the City of Burlington and our residents, I extend warm greetings to the
Falun Dafa Association of Canada as you celebrate your 26th anniversary.

Your pledge to the principles of truthfulness, compassion and forbearance that
promote harmony and lead to spiritual enlightenment is an inspiration to people of
all nations.

Kind regards,

Rick Goldring
Mayor, City of Burlington


